
CHRISTMAS EVENTS

Weekly Newsletter

Term 2 Week 4 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

ST. EDMUND’S
DAY

FOOTBALL 

On Monday, the whole school celebrated St.
Edmund’s day, the patron saint for whom
our school is named after! We took the
opportunity to remind ourselves of the story
of St. Edmund and his gruesome end! After
that we took part in a number of activities
mixed in year groups before joining together
in the hall for our feast of St. Edmund. Thanks
to Mrs Down for organising the day! 

As part of our link to Dartford FC, our
football team played a match against
Birtley House. This was a cup game
and our fantastic 7-2 win means that
we progress to the next round! Thanks
to Mr Harris for coaching the team.

2023-2024

You should have received details about all the
Christmas events that are happening over the
remaining weeks of the year. Please look out on Class
Dojo for details in case you missed them or contact
your child’s class teacher. There is something for
everyone including the PTA events that they are
hosting. We would like everyone to feel included so if
there is something you need support with, please
speak to Mrs Stoneham or Mr Harris. 


